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Congratulations to Eric Draper, Maintenance Worker I – 
Building Division for earning a Star Award! The City 
Manager, Jim Lindley, distributed the award on May 20, 
2022.  Since Eric has been in charge of maintenance at 
City Hall/Council Chambers, there has been a 
remarkable change of cleanliness and impression to the 
building. Eric has taken "pride of place" which has 
created numerous positive comments amongst our 
visitors and employees.  Eric is extremely approachable 
and friendly, and gets tasks done in a timely 
manner.  All of the employees in City Hall have 
appreciated his attention to detail and the pride he 
takes in his work. 
  

 

 

  

A big thanks to Jurnee Rivas Garza, Administrative 

Clerk I – City Hall for always being patient and 

helpful with members of the public even when they 

ask multiple question or become frustrated.  On 

July 18, 2022 Jurnee helped someone at the 

counter for over 30 minutes, answering their 

questions and offering resources.  Even though the 

resident was frustrated and raised their voice 

Jurnee remained calm and had a pleasant 

demeanor.  The City Manager, Jim Lindley, issued 

a Star Award to Jurnee on October 14, 2022.   

Congratulations! 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Congratulations to Sean Martija, Maintenance Worker I 

– Streets Division for earning a well-deserved Star 

Award! During the 4th quarter of 2022 Sean was 

recognized by a Dixon citizen for not only his hard work 

during a hot summer day but for kindly taking the time 

out of his day to help the citizen with their concerns. 

Sean was able to take care of the citizen’s request and 

fix the issue at hand, but more importantly took the 

extra step and showed them how to send future 

concerns on the City’s mobileapp. His patience and 

willingness to help our community is truly appreciated. 

The City Manager, Jim Lindley, proudly presented the 

award on January 9, 2023.  

 


